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‭1.‬ ‭Artificial Intelligence‬ ‭- This month Kathi Norman‬‭and I attended the WILCO IASBO‬
‭professional development meeting.  The presentation was on artificial intelligence and‬
‭its application at schools.  This was a very informative meeting and I can envision‬
‭future uses of AI in the business office.‬

‭2.‬ ‭Construction Bid Opening‬‭- On Thursday, March 13th,‬‭the district held a bid opening‬
‭for the upcoming construction projects. The bids were very competitive and came in‬
‭well below of budgeted estimate.  There is a resolution in the board documents‬
‭approving and assigning the contractors to our Construction Manager, Nicholas.‬

‭3.‬ ‭Bus Lease Bid -‬ ‭In the Board’s back up documents‬‭is the district’s bus lease bid‬
‭which has been published.  The district is returning 10 buses but at this time only‬
‭needs 6 buses to replace them.  In anticipation of District 111 providing transportation‬
‭services to District 201, all buses will be leased by District 111.‬


